
Have a Good

Summer

For more school information and updates please follow us on Facebook!

2016 23rd Street, 
Didsbury, Alberta T0M 0W0

403-335-3234
www.rossford.ca

rossford@cesd73.ca

Principal:
Mr. George Thomson
Vice Principal:
Mrs. Cheryl Griffin

Monday, August 25th:

School Office Opens to the public.

Tuesday, September 2nd

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Thank you to our Volunteers!
Thank you to everyone who has come in to 
volunteer over the 2024/25 school year. From 
Fun Lunch to Home Reading to Breakfast 
program, sports days, field trips, and so many 
more, we could not do what we do here at the 
school without all of your help!! Stay tuned for 
information in the fall with regards to next 
year’s volunteering opportunities!

The Staff at Ross Ford would like to 
wish you a fun-filled summer break! 
See you in September!

https://www.facebook.com/rossfordschool





